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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 8:43 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, 

Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Kevin Vermillion; Leslie Garvis
Subject: [EXT] Closure Report - Water Inj. station
Attachments: Water Flood Inj Station Closure Report.pdf; 7C03011 

PBELSTD_NELAC_COC_PDF_NEW.rev1 (1) FINAL 03 17 17 1152.pdf; 7C09001 
PBELSTD_NELAC_COC_PDF_NEW.rev1 (1) FINAL 03 21 17 1231.pdf; Rpt_1808H97
_Final_v1.pdf; Rpt_1902C11_Water_Flood_Final_v1.pdf; Rpt_1905A44
_Water_Flood_Final_v1.pdf; Rpt_1902371_Final_v1.pdf; Rpt_1909764
_Water_Flood_Final_v1.pdf

All, attached is the closure report & analytical for the closure of the BOCI water inj. station remediation.  If there are any 
questions or concerns, feel free to contact us.  Thanks   
 
Johnny Titsworth  GSP 
HSE Coordinator 
 
Burnett Oil Co., Inc. 
87 Square Lake Rd. 
Loco Hills, NM 88255 
Direct: (432) 614-0531 
Cell:    (432) 425-2891 
 
This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider information. If you have received 
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or 
the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.  


